
From: Thomas Roome <Thomas.Roome@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Monday, April 21, 2025 9:36 AM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 

Cc: Hira Adil <Hira.Adil@cityofchicago.org>; Christy Zelinski 

<Christy.Zelinski@cityofchicago.org>; Samuel Rene <Samuel.Rene@cityofchicago.org>; Michelle 

Funk <Michelle.Funk@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: Sponsored IPHID Conference Attendance 

  

Good morning, Steve, 

I hope you’re well! I represented the City of Chicago at the Illinois Public Health Infectious 

Disease Conference in Urbana-Champaign from 4/15/25-4/26/25. I departed on Monday 

4/14/25 and returned on Wednesday, 4/16/25, and I stayed at the conference hotel for those 

two nights. My travel and accommodation expenses were covered by IDPH, as I was presenting. 

However, I received no honorarium, or other compensation of any kind for this. Please let me 

know if you have any questions.   

Best, 

  

Thomas C. Roome MPH | CIC | EMT   

Infection Prevention Specialist    

Bureau of Disease Control | Healthcare Settings 

1340 S Damen Ave, Chicago, IL 60608 | (773)–339–7995 

 

  

 


